MIEA Proposal: 2020.10.20
In-person Individual & Small Group Support
High Need Students

Memorandum of Understanding

Mercer Island Education Association (MIEA) and the Mercer Island School District (MISD) desire to
provide educational equity for all students. Recognizing McKinney-Vento identified students represent a
class of students furthest from educational justice the MIEA and the MISD agree to the following:

Students who are identified McKinney-Vento students may receive in-person services in District
facilities. The District will establish the following plan before providing in-person services to these
students:

® The location in the building the student will access services.
® Identify who is assigned supervision and oversight of the student.
e Identify who will check the attestation of the student(s) before the student enters the building.

Employees who are impacted by the in-person services will be notified of the plan. Whoever provides the
student supervision and oversight will receive training on health and safety expectations when working
with a student, health attestations, food services (if meals are involved), transportation, student breach of
safety, and special services if applicable.

If an employee has been assigned to supervise and oversees a student and has other duties that are
impacted, they will meet with their supervisor to discuss a restructuring of job duties.
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